
Havana, July 18, 2203. Cuba  

 

 

Sincerely Board FEMTEC, all members, friends and Family.  

 

 

 

It is with great sadness that we received the news of the physical departure of Professor 

Humberto Solimene, a great man, friend, professional and tireless fighter for the 

development of all natural sources and Balneology, among other branches of human 

knowledge. The World understands that it will be very difficult to fill the space that our 

beloved professor left us, but in honor of his memory and all his virtues, we must and 

have the obligation to continue along the path along the route.  

 

 

Our deepest condolences to the whole family in times as difficult as this. Teacher.  

 

 

Rafael Ledesma Rose President of the Cuban Society of Medical Hydrology.  

President of the International Chair of Health, Thermal and Wellness Tourism  

 

 

 
 

 

 

MEMBERS OF THE CUBAN SOCIETY OF MEDICAL HYDROLOGY 
 


